
 

 

 
 

TOWN OF FOXBOROUGH 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

Billboard Consulting & Revenue Enhancement 

 
 
 
 
 

The Town is seeking proposals for a qualified professional consulting firm/individual with 

proven experience in the development of non-tax, non-fee revenues stemming from the 

development of beneficial hosting agreements, lease agreements and monitoring services of 

billboard related construction and advertising services. Bid documents will be available starting 

March 14, 2022 on our website at https://foxboroughma.gov/departments/procurement. 

Sealed bids will be opened on Tuesday, March 29, 2022 at 11:00AM.  
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